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February 2, 2021 

 

 

 

All MACHC Member States and Observers 

 

Subject/Reference:  MACHC21 Minutes, Actions, and Decisions 

          

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Since we last met for the virtual MACHC21 Conference hosted by the United States, I trust that all 

participants had a safe and peaceful holiday season and an excellent start to this New Year.   I once 

again thank all the participants for contributing to a challenging, but nevertheless, a very successful 

MACHC21 Conference. 
 

I am pleased to provide the draft minutes of the meeting for your review and comments. Attached 

are: 

 

 Draft Minutes of MACHC21 

 MACHC21 Action List 

 MACHC21 List of Decisions 

 

I appreciate your review of these documents.  Please provide any corrections (preferably in track 

changes, if possible) back to me at MACHC.Chair@noaa.gov and Erich.Frey@noaa.gov by February 

19, 2021.  I look forward to hearing from you.  

 
Take good care and stay safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kathryn L. Ries 

Deputy Director, Office of Coast Survey, U.S. National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

Chair, MesoAmerican and Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 

MACHC.Chair@noaa.gov 
 

 

Attachments:  
Draft Minutes of MACHC21 

MACHC21 Action List 

MACHC21 List of Decisions 
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